
 

11 March 2014 

CLARIFICATION TO PROPERTY MARKET 

GVK Hancock has become aware that a property developer in the Mackay area is claiming 
that the company is involved in a real estate development.   
 
GVK Hancock is not involved in any real estate development in any capacity.  
 
GVK Hancock recommends to exercise extreme caution and seek advice prior to making any 
investment.   
 
The company has referred this matter to the authorities for investigation. 
 

For additional information:
P: +61 7 3003 5500
E:  mail@gvkresources.com


